

Item	Comments / Action	Who / Date
Hampshire Judo Committee meeting 14 th June 2014 held in University of Winchester.		
1	<p>Present at meeting</p> <p>Peter Blakemore, Lynn Stringer, Val Kelly, Paul Hamilton, Bryan Andrews, Andy Tremlett and Peter Beard</p> <p>Apologies for not attending the meeting</p> <p>Derek Hopkins, Bob Kubath</p> <p>Agenda</p> <p>1 - Last meeting review 2 - July Competitions update 3 - Updates / Issues from Committee a - Should gradings be held away from AWE? b - What should we do with the competition squad c - Opportunity to request grant from HCC - What for? d - Website Content 4 - Dates for other events in 2014</p>	
	<p>Last meeting review</p> <p>No questions raised, only outstanding item is adding Pathways onto Website</p>	
	<p>Competition Update</p> <p>Hampshire Games are ready to go with five teams. Referees and Officials are ready to go. Sport Hampshire are meeting all the costs for this and arranging refreshments and first aid. Buses take kids from opening ceremony to Gym and then parents take them home.</p> <p>Need to sort out on the day for the green/red flags for the children who can/can't be photographed.</p> <p>Peter Blakemore to speak with Heather Windust to get two Sportmakers to help tasks on the day.</p> <p>The games organisers asked the SDOs in local councils to arrange trials and teams. The Council responsible for Fareham and Gosport because of their position with Hampshire CC didn't get an invite and ergo arrange for trials, so don't have a team in place. Need to check the process for next year to ensure that both teams are invited next year. East Hants are also interested</p>	Peter Blakemore

Item	Comments / Action	Who / Date
	<p>but the coach who said he would arrange it, didn't bother.</p> <p>Action to contact Heather Windust / Peter Beard to ensure that all the SDOs are contacted in time for next year to get wider participants.</p> <p>Sport Hampshire are viewing this as a voluntary event, so expenses won't be paid. However Hampshire Judo will pay 0.25p per mile to those that claim. The rate for all events will be the same</p>	<p>Bryan - Dec</p> <p>Val</p>
	<p>Hampshire Open</p> <p>We're looking at getting a refund from Mountbatten Centre because they took the mats up and didn't put them down properly.</p> <p>We do have volunteers, who can lay the mats, need to speak with Mountbatten Centre and Sue Page. (also about refreshments for officials/first aid/volunteers)</p> <p>Check for dietary requirements</p> <p>Need 16 officials in total.</p> <p>Ideally need 3 CRs and 3 timekeepers. Minimum need 1 more CR. Lynn to speak with some contacts.</p> <p>Tournament Licence – Paul Sexton had informed us that he's applied for it, but it hasn't arrived yet, he's going to chase BJA. Check next week to see progress.</p> <p>Lynn to look at medals, bronze and silver in 65mm and 70mm in Gold plus attached ribbons. Stamped or standard, dependent upon lead-time.</p> <p>Hampshire SN</p> <p>Check to see about photographs - who is allowed / not allowed</p> <p>Decide on which mat to use and ensure access if sufficient. BA to get Mountbatten</p> <p>Get some bean bags / toy bear – to throw in</p>	<p>Peter Blakemore</p> <p>Peter Blakemore</p> <p>Lynn / Andy</p> <p>Lynn</p> <p>Peter Blakemore</p>

Item	Comments / Action	Who / Date
	<p>Currently 24 entries</p> <p>Looks like we've got enough medals to give out to 50 people.</p>	
	<p>Grants</p> <p>Headsets – To sort out for the competitions</p> <p>Paul Hamilton to purchase necessary IT items ready for Open Competitions and then charge Hampshire Judo at cost price.</p> <p>Need to decide on what else we need to apply for, e.g. additional mats.</p> <p>Budget in the following</p> <p>Peter Beard – Small Grants Scheme 2 new additional mats 98 mats Headsets – Speak with Alan Lingham Care system Squad clothing? SN Events Medals? 2 screens and 2 laptops</p> <p>Hampshire County Council SN Stuff HTCs First Aid Officials Courses Trolley with a locking bar to stop people getting to mats – need 7 Clocks</p>	
	<p>All Committee members need to review their sections of the website to review the content of and send appropriate up to date information to Bryan by the end of July</p>	<p>All</p>
	<p>Review with Judo Technologies how we can get access to data to find out how many entries we have.</p>	<p>Peter Blakemore</p>
	<p>Other Events</p> <p>Fleming Park – Roland is looking at this, looks promising for this as the Hampshire Split Grade in October 11 or 12th. Looking to use Hampshire Mats. Fleming Park has enough mats for 2 areas. Ask for feedback.</p>	<p>Roland Fugh</p>

Item	Comments / Action	Who / Date
	<p>Paul Vella has offered to host and run a Junior Teams event. To discuss with Lance/Paul how to decide to move this forward.</p> <p>Speak with Lance to check dates for HTCs. Typically first Sunday of Oct, Nov, Dec, Feb, Mar, April.</p> <p>Red/Yellow belt rumble – one mat event – Need to review how to do this.</p> <p>Look at dates for next year inc Inter Counties for next year.</p>	<p>Peter Blakemore</p> <p>Peter Blakemore</p> <p>Peter Blakemore</p>
	<p>Gradings in Hampshire</p> <p>Need to look at how we better advertise it? Bob to look at</p>	
	<p>Need to raise issue with senior examiners and how we can increase the number of them within Hampshire</p>	<p>Derek Hopkins</p>
	<p>Squad</p> <p>Need to arrange some events for a squad.</p> <p>Suggest that players need to attend 50% of the HTC events in order to be part of the Hampshire Squad plus Open and Closed.</p> <p>Also need to look at some ‘external event.’</p> <p>Arrange for a squad session and we’ll give them a squad hoody.</p>	<p>Paul Hamilton / Derek Hopkins</p>
	<p>Next meeting – TBA</p>	<p>Bryan Andrews</p>